
Weber County  
Building Department  
 
RE: SWPPP Lot # 20 Mallard Springs 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The land developer authorizes the lot owners Matt and Laura 
Goins to utilize/add to the Storm Water Pollution Prevention Plan 
(SWPPP) that has been established by the land developer for the 
developed subdivision of Mallard Springs located in Taylor and 
has also been authorized be the Weber County Building 
Department. The lot owner intends to build a residential home at 
2394 S. 4000 W. (Lot #20 of Mallard Springs).  
 
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to call me.  
 
 
Thank You, 
 
Hamblin Investments Inc.  
Owner 
Doug Hamblin	
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